
 

Medicines Authority 

 
          Malta, 15 December 2005 

          Circular No. P21/2005 

 

 

Dear Healthcare Professional, 

 

Re: Tamiflu safety information 

 

The press release (European Medicines Agency recommends no changes for Tamiflu safety 

information) issued by the European Medicines Agency (EMEA) is published for information. 
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